
Division of Information Technology 
One Capitol Hill       Providence, RI 02908       (401) 574-9220 

Bijay Kumar, Chief Digital Officer/Chief Information Officer 
 

 
 

Dear colleagues, 

 

The Division is completing minor enhancements to Paystub RI, including the rollout of a sleeker layout 

and addition of a search bar for more robust functionality. 

 

We do not anticipate any disruption to Paystub RI when these changes take effect by the close of business 

today, Friday, March 13. 

   
Sincerely, 
Bijay Kumar 
Chief Digital Officer/Chief Information Officer, Division of Information Technology 
 
 


